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COPY
i ‘ L1OYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
71, Fenchurch Street, Leondon, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: RO Yal 3551 (6 Lines)

19th September, 1056,
Dear Sir,

Steamer "BEAULY"

Flassn(S)

RNC I have your letter of the 31lst August, and

/ 1n view of the comments in the Greenock Surveyors'
letter, 1t is considered they should be requested
to state why the requlrements of a Special Survey

: (D) were not complied with at this 1lnspection,

: seeing that the ship is thirty-two years old, and

! this was the first Speclal Survey (D) under the

unified B.C/L.R Rules.

i Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to
the Classification Committee.

The Secretary, g
GLASGOW.
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